Farnham Lion Howar
Lee heads for UN

FARNHAM Lion Howard Lee (pictured above,
far right) has been appointed to the position of
Lions Clubs International Representative to
the United Nations (UN) in Geneva.

Mr Lee’s appointment comes in view of his outstand-
ing charitable work for Lions Clubs International (LCI)
and his success in handling many of its international
matters. He will now represent the Lions at UN meet-
ings held in Geneva, Vienna and New York in order to
discuss ways in which the organisations can work
together to achieve better humanity. He will also make

recommendations to the UN and look to develop vari-

P

ous humanitarian programmes. There are eight LCI
Representatives to the various UN agencies based in
Europe, and Mr Lee will help to co-ordinate their inter-

~ actions with the UN.

As a proactive member of Farnham Lions Club since
1976, Mr Lee has held many offices within the associa-
tion, at club level, district level and multiple district
level. He has assisted with many of Farnham Lions
Club’s major fundraising activities such as the beer

" exhibition and the annual town carnival. He is pictured

above presenting a washing machine to a school for

‘children with speech disorders in Gome}, Belarus.




